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I'm 80 years old and my husband is 81. We are able to vote every year because we
can do it by mail. We have many physical ailments but we are both very well
informed on the issues and love being a part of decision making of our government.
Mail in voting is the best thing Oregon has done to insure people like us have a vote.
Please dont take it away. What a terrible idea this is and will harm people who have
physical problems.



